
From: Stemen, Tammy
To: Courtemanche, Steven
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Status Update Request on Financial Assurance
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 11:00:23 AM

Yes, our revised financial assurance documents have been reviewed and signed by our CFO and the
revised Schedule A is now out for signature by The Northern Trust Company.
 
Hope to have them very soon to send to you.
 
Tammy
 
 
Tammy Stemen, CHP /Radiation Safety Officer
Yale University - Environmental Health & Safety
 
135 College Street, Suite 100 - New Haven, CT  06510
Desk (203) 737-2140        EHS Office (203) 785-3550
 
ehs.yale.edu
 
 
 
 

From: Courtemanche, Steven <Steven.Courtemanche@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:15 AM
To: Stemen, Tammy <tammy.stemen@yale.edu>
Subject: Status Update Request on Financial Assurance
 
Dear Ms. Stemen:
 
It has been awhile since I heard from you.  Could you give me an update on the status of
the revisions to your Certification of Financial Assurance and of Schedules A and B of your
Standby Trust Agreement?
 
Thank you for your time in this matter.
 
Steven Courtemanche
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I, DNMS
 
Licensee: Yale University
License Nos. 06-00183-03 and 06-00183-08
Docket Nos. 03000582 and 03038333
Mail Control Nos. 616120 and 616081
 

mailto:tammy.stemen@yale.edu
mailto:Steven.Courtemanche@nrc.gov
https://ehs.yale.edu/



